
2020 Easter note 
 
Many times over the years I made a poster to let people know that the Friday before Easter was not a 
regular clinic day.  We would see return visit patients in the morning, and then close so that the clinic 
staff could go to Good Friday services in the afternoon.  Those posters included the gospel from I 
Corinthians, reminding our patients that their greatest need was the risen Savior, the Lord Jesus Christ. 
 
In the past few weeks our concerns have grown over all the things associated with the coronavirus 
pandemic.  But the greatest need we and those around us have is to know that Christ died for our sins 
and was raised for our justification.  The virus is for now; salvation in Jesus Christ is for eternity. 
 
Most of us will be spending Easter at home this year, but that does not mean that Christians are not 
together on this special day.  We are part of the body of Christ, one with Him and with fellow believers 
around the world.  Have a blessed Resurrection Sunday with this great company of the redeemed! 
 
In our Lord’s service, 
  

Dr. Anne 
 


